
 

 

Expression of Interest: 

NNOOSH RAP Working Group 

 

What is a Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP)? 

A Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP) is a formal statement of commitment to 

reconciliation.  

Our vision for reconciliation falls within the ideas and sentiments of our NNOOSH 

philosophy. It involves the facilitation of a service that places equality and equity 

on the forefront and recognises “respect and…diversity in all its forms”.  

“Community engagement and inclusion are at the forefront of all that we do” as we 

embrace unity between Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and other 

Australians by understanding the past and working towards a future of learning and 

acceptance.  

NNOOSH is proud to celebrate the rich cultures, histories and contributions of the 

First Nations Peoples/Communities and we acknowledge their importance in 

shaping the diverse space in which we learn, play and grow together (NNOOSH 

Philosophy). 

 

What is a RAP Working Group? 

The Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP) Working Group (RWG) is a group of 

NNOOSH educators, families and community members who collaborate on the 

working RAP document.  

The current RWG is made up of co-chairs: Alex Scheul and Karla Byrne, as well as 

NNOOSH staff: Caitlin Moussa, Charlie Ragg and Jan Flanagan. 

The RWG maintains, celebrates, collaborates on, adapts, and achieves the RAP. 

Different RAP Actions are given to different members of the RWG to achieve. 
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How would you fit in? 

The NNOOSH RWG is looking for parents and NNOOSH community members to 

join the RWG. The RAP is a collaborative, working document that requires input 

from all members of the NNOOSH community. 

If you are a part of the NNOOSH RWG, you will aid the RWG co-chairs in 

sustaining the RAP. There are multiple possibilities for varying time commitments, 

collaboration times and contributions to the RAP.  

Any help or collaboration is much appreciated, and we are excited to join together 

in the NNOOSH RAP. 

 

Further Information: 

If you are interested in joining the RWG, or would like to contribute to the RAP in 

any way, please email or see Alex S or Karla at: nnoosh@bigpond.net.au, outlining 

what you would like to do. 
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